## Alderwood Primary School

Rainham Close, Eltham, London, SE9 2JB

Tel: 020 8850 6841 Fax: 020 8850 6011

Email: headteacher@alderwood.greenwich.sch.uk Website: www.alderwood.greenwich.sch.uk

Executive Head Teacher: Jo Gordon

Co-Headteacher: Katie Cutajar and Natasha Tilley



Wednesday 8th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 will be having a **two weeklong intensive swimming course starting on Monday 14**th **September to Friday 24**th **September 2021**.

All children will need either a one piece swimsuit, trunks and towel in a bag. Swimming hats will be provided by the leisure centre.

Year 6 will be walking to and from the Eltham leisure centre for their lesson which starts at 11.30-12.30.

**All children will need to be provided with a packed lunch Monday - Friday** and this will, be eaten when they return to school.

If your child receives free school meals, then please call the school office by Friday @ 12 Noon if you would like the school to provide with a school packed lunch.

Kind regards

Mrs K Cutajar Headteacher

